
PUBLIC HEARING
3829 and 3919 Dollarton Highway

Redevelopment of four industrial lots

dnv.org

What: 	 A Public Hearing about redevelopment of four 
industrial lots located at 3829 and 3919 Dollarton 
Highway. The proposed development will consist of a 
ninety-five unit mixed apartment/townhouse project. 

When:	 7 pm, Tuesday, April 8, 2014 

Where:	 Council Chambers, North Vancouver District Hall,  
355 W. Queens Road 

Site MapProposed*

What changes?	 This proposeal requires amendments to the Official 
Community Plan and Zoning Bylaws. 

When can I speak?	 We welcome your input Tuesday, April 8, 2014 at 7 pm. You 
can speak in person by signing up at the Hearing or you 
can provide a written submission to the Municipal Clerk 
at input@dnv.org or by mail before the conclusion of the 
Hearing.  

Need more info?	 All relevant background materials and copies of the two 
bylaws are available for review at the Municipal Clerk’s 
Office, Monday to Friday 8 am to 4:30 pm or online at  
dnv.org/public_hearing.   

Questions?  	 Doug Allan, Community Planner, at dallan@dnv.org or  
604-990-2357.  

* Provided by applicant for illustrative purposes only. The actual development,    	
  if approved, may differ.
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